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Chairman Fagg and Members of the committee,  

I am submitting my proponent testimony for SB167.  I fully support prohibiting the utility companies 
from recovering associated costs with installing electric vehicle charging stations by increasing the rate.  I 
feel as if these energy companies put the burden on the backs of consumers the way it is.  Electric 
vehicles are a huge waste of resources and as a taxpayer and customer, I don’t want my money going to a 
failed and unsupported project.  Most people don’t want these things as shown by the massive number of 
undersold electric vehicles.  If the electric companies want to do this project, make them pay for it, not the 
consumers.  I urge the committee to support bill SB167. 

  

Respectfully,  

Brett Anderson   
Republican Precinct Committeeman  
Sedgwick County 

 


